
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Block Party 
3 messages

Jennifer Hall <jjerhall@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 5, 2017 at 2:31 PM
To: poneil@natickma.org

Hi Trish - the block that we wanted to close is Whittier road between Oxford and
Orchard.  October 21st from 4-8 pm.  No rain date - we will just cancel if weather
doesn't cooperate.  Please let me know if you need any additional information or have
questions.
thank you!!
Jen Hall 508-653-6351

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Oct 5, 2017 at 2:51 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian.  Recommendations? 
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Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Oct 5, 2017 at 2:54 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

 

Recommend approval with the following s�pula�ons:

 

·        Public Safety Dispatch (508-647-9500) to be no�fied when the roadway is going to be closed, and again when it
is re-opened.  All roadways shall be opened no later than 8pm.

·        Nothing be erected or placed in the roadway that cannot be easily removed in the event an emergency response
is needed

·        Residents in the affected area to be no�fied in wri�ng prior to the event date

·        Nothing be placed on, or around a fire hydrant that cannot be easily moved.  Fire hydrants shall not be blocked.
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Addi�onally:

 

·        Traffic cones and/or barricades may be checked out from Police Headquarters the morning of the event, and
returned immediately following.

 

Reminder:

 

·        All laws rela�ve to alcoholic beverages including the possession/carrying of same remain in effect.

 

Respec�ully,

 

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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